Dear Mom,


I have arrived safely at Marine Corps Recruit Depot, Parris Island and have assigned to Platoon 2061, Fox Company, 2nd Recruit Training Battalion, which is compromised of 51 Recruits from various parts of the United States.  Our Senior Drill Instructor’s name is SDI SSGT EXLOS who is ultimately responsible for our training here.  There are 3 other Drill Instructors assigned to my Platoon who will be assisting and contributing in our training.  I am told there will be at least one Drill Instructor with the Platoon at all times each day we are here.  We will live and train together or the next three months until our graduation of August 5, 2005.


If there is an emergency while I am gone, the quickest way to reach me officially is through the American Red Cross.  They must verify all hospitalizations or deaths in order for my Command to be able to place me in an emergency leave status.  Do not try to call me directly as this will slow down the process of me being placed on leave.  Please save this letter, the Red Cross my need some of the information listed with this letter.


I receive mail every day except Sundays and holidays.  Please send mail First Class or Priority Mail and do not send any Express, Insured, or Certified Mail.  Due to scheduled training I won’t be allowed to go to the Post Office to sign for such mail.  If you must send it Express Mail, please waive the requirement for my signature upon receipt.  In addition, I am not allowed to have or receive the following items:

1. Candy or any other edible items

2. Tobacco Products

3. Alcohol/Unlawful Drugs

4. Pornographic Material

5. Personal Weapons or Ammunition

6. Gambling Devices (playing cards, dice, etc.)

7. Radios or Cameras

8. Flammable Materials (lighters, matches, fireworks, etc.)

Letters and Small packages are only authorized due to the limited space in our living area.  To ensure I receive my mail quickly, be sure to write my address exactly as it is (posted on front page on website).

